
Dear Chair Burdick & members of the committee, 

 

Please oppose SB 761 because it would restrict voting rights instead of expanding them.  This bill would 

make it harder for people who want to sign petitions but greater risk on those circulating them.  What is 

the emergency, and why would you want to remove the ability to do further e-petition forms for the next 

3.5 years?  How is this bill improving the system? 

 

I am asking you to oppose SB 761. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nikki Moore 

 


